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Strategic Company Decision 

K+S is driving the complete sale of the Operating Unit Americas 
forward and is realigning the company 

Today, the Supervisory Board has agreed with the decision of the Board of Executive 

Directors from March 5, 2020 to drive the complete sale of the Operating Unit Americas 

forward. Signing is expected in 2020. Thus, the focus on the business with mineral 

fertilizers and specialties is connected with a comprehensive realignment of K+S. This 

includes a major restructuring of the organization as well as a new dimensioning of the 

administrative functions. The realization of all measures will allow the company to 

reduce its net financial debt presumably by significantly more than € 2 billion and 

enables K+S to fulfil the requirements of a stable crossover rating. The new positioning 

with a solid financial basis enables K+S to expand the profitable business with fertilizer 

specialties.  
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